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17.11.2022 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In last week’s newsletter, we shared some information of upcoming events. These 
begin tomorrow when we are celebrating Children in Need. To mark this occasion, all 
children can wear something spotty or Pudsey related. If your child does not own 
anything spotty or Pudsey related, they can wear non-uniform. In return we ask for a 
£1 donation, all of which will go to Children in Need.  
 
England are playing their first game in the World Cup on Monday 21st November. 
The game is against Iran and begins at 1pm. It is very, very rare that England play in a 
World Cup game during the school day and we want to mark this occasion by 
allowing the children to watch the game in school. Children can again attend school 
in non-uniform, ideally wearing something white, red or blue.  
 
On November 30th, we are scheduled to have the pantomime Aladdin in school for a 
whole school 90-minute performance. The school are subsidising the cost of this but 
in order to have this performance we are requesting a £3 contribution per child. We 
are aware that finances are extremely tight at the moment and took the decision to 
have a pantomime in school rather than visiting a theatre, which would have been a 
significant amount of money. We want to give the children some fantastic 
experiences and hope to have another performance in March. But we really need 
your support in order to allow us to have these events in school. Payments should be 
made via School Gateway. However, if you need to pay the £3 by cash, please do so 
via your child’s class teacher or the school office. Please can all payments be made by 
Friday 25th November. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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